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Lou Mansolillo

From: Todd <doc777@verizon.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2024 8:10 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Clean air act

Dear committee, 
I have waited five years to see this bill on the table and wholeheartedly support it. Rhode Island should not be a place 

for experimentation with toxic barium and aluminum aerosol stratosphere injection.  Please vote yes on H 7295, The 
Rhode Island Clean Air Preservation Act 

Sincerely, Todd and Samantha Kibbe 

6 Stillwater Dr. Glocester RI 
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